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Dear Dr. Hagberg Wright,

It is a long time since I have had the pleasure of
hearing from you, but I trust that you are keeping in
good health and that everything around you is well.

Our Institute and some friends would like to send
to the T.ONDON IL.IBRRARY some of the more recent publications
on our activities and my art. In order not to duplicate
what the Tibrary has already, I would be obligea if you
could kindly let me know which of my books and books con-
nected with our activities are in the catalogue. We shall

then be glad to send what additional material we have.

As always we are at work the whole day - painting and

writing. In our remote mountains the thunder of world events
echoes ~ indeed a British general correctly defined this
as the roar of Armageddon,
We shall always be glad to nhear from you,
with best regards

Yours very sincerely




